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The Arkansas Native Plant Society is hosting a webinar titled:

Native Vines of Arkansas (“Webinar”)

The Webinar is being undertaken by Dr. Richard Abbott who is an Assistant Professor of Biology and 
curator of the herbarium at the University of Arkansas at Monticello.

Dr. Abbott will:

 Address the most common vine species in Arkansas
 Provide a phylogenetic overview of Arkansas vine species
 Demonstrate how such species originated in all different taxonomic groups in which they are found

The Webinar will be held on Saturday, September 4th, from 1:00-2:00 p.m. (CST).

A link for joining the Webinar can be found here.

For more information, contact Eric Fuselier at: ANPS.President@gmail.com
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